
 

 

Ward Forum 
Thursday, March 21, 2019      

7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.      

Highland Middle School    

201 Cliffwood Road, North York 

 
Don Valley North School Councils,  
Parents/Guardians, Community Members, 
Superintendents, and School Staff are invited 
to attend Trustee James Li’s first Ward Forum. 
  
Agenda: 

 Introductions 
 Overview on Ward Council and activities in 2019 
 PIAC Election - Ward Representative and Alternate Representative 
 FSLAC Election - Ward Representative and Alternate Representative 
 
 

Light refreshments will be provided, and child care will be available. 

Trustee James Li
Ward 13, Don Valley North

James Li

Trustee, Ward 13, Don Valley North

Tel: 416-395-8787 E-mail: James.Li@tdsb.on.ca


